
Education & Children’s Services 
Executive Director (Education & Children’s Services) Sheena Devlin 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Mrs S Brown 
 Headteacher and Campus Leader 

Kinross High School 
Loch Leven Community Campus 
Muirs, Kinross, KY13 8FQ 
TeI  01577 867100  ⚫  Fax 01577 861830  
Email kinrosshigh@pkc.gov.uk 

Contact:   C Struth 

Our ref:    CS/LMcM 

Your ref:  

Date: 11 January 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As you will be aware, our Modern Languages course in S1 offers your child the opportunity 
both to build on their French and Mandarin experiences at Primary and to experience 
beginners’ German/Spanish. 
 
As per national policy, our S2 course in Session 2021-22 will be made up of: 

• 2 periods of French – all pupils 

• 2 periods of German/Spanish/Mandarin – all pupils choose one 

Please indicate your child’s preference by completing the form below:  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2QP_QZO93EneINcHkf2XoyaIedPwwyB0ZD
hRjSjM-pOrZzQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the form by Wednesday 10 February 2021.  
 
As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thank you,   
 

 
 
Chris Struth 
Principal Teacher of Modern Languages 
cstruth@pkc.gov.uk  
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